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February 12, 2014

Mr. Mark Bellamy

Utility Specialist

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Energy & Environmental Dept

180 E. Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Dear Mr. Bellamy:
The City of Akron respectfully requests that PUCO application 14-0078-EL-REN be
withdrawn from review so that we may re-file a new application as an expansion of an

existing facility with added generation capacity.

We appreciate the PUCO'’s timely assistance in helping the City of Akron with modifying its
Renewable Energy Credit application.

If you need any additional information please contact me at 330-375-2965 or email me at
TFSmith@akronohio.gov.

Sincerely Yours,

Thomas F. Smith, P.E., Senior Engineer
Water Reclamation Services

TFS/skp

c: B. Gresser
File
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